
Oregon Dungeness Crab Commission 

Minutes -Public Meeting 
November 1, 2019 
Brookings, OR 

DRAFT 

Chairman Crystal Adams called the meeting to order at 10:02a.m. In attendance were 
Commissioners John Corbin, Mike Retherford, John Moody, Rick Lilienthal, Tyler Long, 
Brian Nolte, Leif Benson, ODCC staff Hugh Link, Tim Novotny, and Lynne Piazza. 
Kris Anderson of Oregon Department of Agriculture (ODA) and Kelly Corbett of Oregon 
Department of Fish & Wildlife (ODFW) were not able to attend. 

(See sign-in sheet for attendees of the public). 

Introductions: 
Chair Crystal Adams informed the group that a few presenters Flaxen Conway and Joe 
Rohleder would be arriving a little late. Introductions were made and Hugh announced 
that Dan Averill from MSC would not be able to attend to present today. 

Meeting Minutes: 
Commissioners proceeded to review minutes from the previous meeting which were 
emailed out prior to the meeting. 
John Corbin made a motion (Leif Benson 2nd) to accept as presented minutes from 
9/19/19 Special Meeting. Motion passed unanimously. 

Financial Reports: 
Commissioners proceeded to review minutes from previous meeting which were emailed 
out prior to the meeting. 

John Corbin made a motion (Mike Retherford 2nd) to approve Financial Reports as 
presented for the 1st Fiscal Quarter covering July - Sept 2019. Motion passed 
unanimously. 

Lynne Piazza reported for Lisa Porter (Contracted Bookkeeper) that the Financials are 
presented as Quarterly figures and include transaction details for both checking accounts 
(ODCC & Seafood Oregon) as requested by Commissioner John Corbin during last 
meeting. 

The AIR Aging Summary provided are reporting the 90 days late accounts with an added 
legend for the notes from attempted collections. The legend added will show accounts 
that have over $1,000.00 owed. 

ODF&W requested a list of past due accounts, as they will be sending out License 
Renewals in Mid-November. 

Marine Stewardship Council (MSC) Update: 
Hugh gave a quick rundown on the status of MSC. Washington is still not interested in 
joining the certification effort. 
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